
 

26 August 2011 

 

 

Mr Simon Burandt 

Research Assistant 

Leuphana University 

Postfach 2440 

LUENEBURG  21314 

GERMANY 

 

 

Dear  Mr Burandt 

 

Thank you for giving the presentations mentioned below at the 6
th

 World Environmental Education Congress, 

held at the Brisbane Convention & Exhibition Centre from 19-23 July 2011. 

 

Details of the presentations are as follows: 

 

Presentation title: Development and Evaluation of eLearning and Blended Learning Environments for 

Sustainable Development 

Presentation type: Roundtable presentation 

 

 

Presentation title:  Challenging the Organisation from within - 'next practices' in higher education for 

sustainability 

Presentation type: Symposium 

 

 

We greatly appreciate your contribution to the congress. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Jo-Anne Ferreira 

6th WEEC Congress Co-Chair and Socio-Scientific Committee Chair  

 

 

 


